
17th January 2020 

On Friday last week, we had our Wow day.  We were lucky enough to have a visitor to Ruby 
class – John Holland (OBE).  John, a former paratrooper has spent his career within the 
military and emergency services.  He now works voluntarily for RAPID UK, attending major 
disasters around the world.   The children were fascinated to hear his stories, see his 
pictures and touch his OBE medal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The children also created hero dances with a partner in PE.  They thought about a special 
power and tried to incorporate that into their dance. 

 

 

 

 

 

They also had the opportunity to dress up as doctors. 

 

 

 

 

In maths, we have continued with multiplication.  The children have used their multiplication 
skills to solve mathematical problems.  We have also looked at division and sharing in equal 
groups.   

 

 

 

 

In English/History, we have been finding out about Florence Nightingale.   



17th January 2020 
For your information 

PE will continue to take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you 
ensure your child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you.   

New reading books have now been given out.  Please can we encourage you to read with your 
child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday.       

Spellings  - after our end of term spelling test in December you may find your child has been 
given previously learnt spellings to practise again.   


